From: registrar

Sent: July-26-17 11:.07 AM

To: o
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 3:13 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2016-0160

-- Name --
Carolyn Langlois

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| think that delivery charges should be equitably charged by all utilities throughout Ontario. Hydro One delivery rates
are exorbitantly higher than the rates for customers who are served by local utilities within communities like the town
of Kingsville and the City of Windsor. To raise these rates further as requested by Hydro One would only serve to
maintain this unfairness and punish rural customers. Instead, raise delivery charges to ALL utility companies in the
province and lower the rate for Hydro One customers.

After all, we all live in the same province, so we should all be treated equally and fairly. Delivery rates for Hydro One
customers are neither! At the very least, do NOT approve this rate hike.

Carolyn Langlois
Hydro One Customer





